Riley, Kate

From: Douglas Flandro

Sent: Monday, Movember 18, 2019 5:43 PR

To Riley, Kate

Subject: Re: Tobin School 13 Mov Comm unity Meeting
Thank you.

Could you add:

| am Frongly agans adding avehicular passage or road on the ead side of the property connecting Vassal Lane and
Concord Avenue (on the back side of the Alpine Street properties). This & awaste of open space and it would be

dup icating vehicular access already availble using AlpineStreet. if somevehiclkes need to use this passage, it should not
goall theway acrossthe property.

On Mon, Nov 18, 2019 at 11:54 AM Riley, Kate <kriey@® cambridgema.gov> wrote:

Dear Mr. Fiandro,

Thank you for your comments. They will be submitted to the desgn team as part of the public process. As sopon as|
have more information about the second communicy meeting, | will let you knos

Thanks,
Kate



